> .. Office of Planning, Design and Construction
CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITY NOTICE

Roof Insulation Work for Hollander and Schapiro

July 12, 2019

This correspondence provides a status to campus pedestrians, automobile drivers, faculty/staff within and
around the vicinity of Hollander and Schapiro Halls.

Date of Activity: August 2nd, 2019 through August 30t 2019

Work Hours: 7:00 am to 5:00 pm.

Work Activities: A small crew will be using a bucket lift to reach the roofs of Hollander Hall and Schapiro Hall
to perform roof work. The individuals will be operating within the footprint of these buildings, bounded by
Mission Park Drive, Chapin Hall Drive, and Route 2.

Impact to Campus Community:

Campus paths may be blocked for brief periods of time depending on work activities being conducted.
There should be no problem for pedestrian traffic to walk around these activities.

Some Williams College parking spaces at the Congregational lot may be cordoned off for several days
to allow parking of the lift and to allow access to the west side of Schapiro Hall’s roof.

Some parking spaces at the north Hollander Hall lot may be cordoned off to allow parking of the lift
and to allow access to the north side of Hollander Hall’s roof.

Scaffolding sections will be erected at entrances to provide protection for pedestrians as they enter
and exit the buildings. These scaffold sections will be relocated to follow the work as it moves around
the buildings.

There will be brief periods of noise from drilling, otherwise, noise should be minimal and limited to lift
alarms and lift engines.

The work should be completed by the end of August depending on how many days of rain occur over
this time frame.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact:

Doug Schlaefer
Sustainability Project Manager
Williams College
413-884-2148
djss@williams.edu



